



Pat Gush Penguins Against Cancer Fenwycks **Tekels Avenue** Camberley Surrey **GU15 2LB**

9th November 2017

Dear Pat,

We would like to thank Penguins Against Cancer for choosing Brain Tumour Research to benefit from a grant totalling the sum of £2,000. This money will go towards funding vital research at our UK Centres of Excellence.

Brain tumours kill more children and adults under the age of 40 than any other cancer...yet just 1% of the national spend on cancer research is allocated to this devastating disease.

This is unacceptable!

We are striving to fund a network of seven dedicated research centres whilst challenging the government and larger cancer charities to invest more in brain tumour research.

Thank you for helping us fund the fight. Together we will find a cure.

For further information please visit our website at www.braintumourresearch.org.

I have enclosed our latest news magazine and have taken the liberty of adding you to our database. If you would rather not receive our occasional mailings and weekly E-news, please let us know by contacting alexandra@braintumourresearch.org or call us on 01908 867200.

Thenhyp so much this'
It's such an impedant
Centuls ntie for on
Sue Farrington Smith what work
Chief Executive

and put an end to

brain tumours

To keep up to date with our news follow us on our blog

www.braintumourresearch.org/blog, Facebook page http://www.facebook.com/BrainTumourResearch, Twitter https://twitter.com/#!/braintumourrsch and You Tube www.youtube.com/braintumourresearch

Brain Tumour Research, Suite 3, Shenley Pavilions, Chalkdell Drive, Shenley Wood, Milton Keynes MK5 6LB tel: 01908 867200 email: info@braintumourresearch.org web: www.braintumourresearch.org